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August 27, 2021

Superintendent Millard House II
Houston Independent School District
4400 West 18th Street
Houston, Texas 77092-8501

Re: George Perry Floyd Jr. Athletic Community Field

Dear Superintendent House,

I urge your support for renaming the football field at Jack Yates High School in remembrance and honor 
of George Perry Floyd Jr. The tragic death of George Floyd has elevated the fight for social justice in our com-
munity and the world. I believe this designation will help the community and students in Third Ward process 
the tragedy and its importance to the gobal social justice movement sparked by his death. I appreciate your 
consideration of this issue.

Sincerely,

Sallie Alcorn


